
Request for Bid  19/20-004 

 

Sealed bids will be accepted for construction of the Renovation of the Union County Offices.  Bids will be 

received by the Union County Manager’s Office, 100 Court Street / P.O. Box 430, Clayton, NM 88415 

until July 1, 2020 at 3pm MDT when bids will be opened and read aloud.  The public opening setting will 

be determined based on distancing requirements in effect at that time.  Bidders will be general contractors 

licensed by the State of New Mexico.  Bid security in the amount of at least 5% of the total bid will be 

required with each bid submitted in accordance with the Project Manual.  The owner reserves the right to 

accept or reject any or all bids for any reason.  Contact the office of the architect with questions. 

 

Due to mandated restrictions on group meetings there will be no pre-construction conference.  The project 

facility at 200 Court Street, Clayton, NM will be unlocked for inspection of the property June 24, 2020 

from 10am to 5pm when the architect will be on site for informal meetings with individuals if desired.  Site 

inspection access other days can be arranged through the County Manager’s office. 

 

Printed plans sets can be viewed through arrangements with the office of the architect.  Plan sets in 

electronic format can be obtained at no cost through the office of the architect: 

Alpha Design, 108 Cook Ave. / P.O. Box 241, Raton, NM  87740, phone 575-445-4235, email: 

alphadesign@bacavalley.com. .  Addenda will be issued to parties that receive a full set of plans including 

the project manual from the office of the architect. 
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